
 
2nd District Newsletter-May 2025 

2nd District Officers 
President: Sandy Mack 

262-388-9816 smack0555@gmail.com  

1st Vice President: Danie Wilson 

920-207-3487 danie.wilson93@gmail.com 

2nd Vice President: Shirley Krier 

262-377-5026 shirleykrier43@gmail.com 

Secretary: Mary Montag 

262-355-6467 thumpermon50@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Mary Montag 

262-355-6467 thumpermon50@gmail.com  

Chaplain: Carol Stein 

414-626-2408 caroljeannestein54@gmail.com 

Parliamentarian: Amy Luft 

414-651-7300 amyjluft@gmail.com 

Sgt @ Arms: Eunice Seering 

920-382-5776 euniceserring@gmail.com 

Asst Sgt @ Arms: Shirley Krier 

262-377-5026 shirleykrier43@gmail.com 

 

Program Chairs 
Membership: Danie Wilson 

920-207-3487 danie.wilson93@gmail.com 

Americanism: Mary Petrie 

920-261-8161 mmrtpetrie@charter.net  

CBSR’s:  Mary Montag  

262-355-6467 thumpermon50@gmail.com 

Leadership: Maggie Geiger 

maggie4ala@gmail.com   

National Security: Carol Szudrowitz 

414-640-3176 carol43szud@gmail.com 

Poppy: Cathy Brunnquell 

262-377-0718 cathyb65@gmail.com 

Public Relations: Pat Bruss 

414-303-3834 patriciabruss@gmail.com 

VA&R Shirley Krier 

262-377-5026 shirleykrier43@gmail.com 

Ways & Means: Dawn Rudey 

920-485-0925 dawnrudey@yahoo.com 

FB Administrator: Kristy Wakeman 

920-210-2356 kareuter19@gmail.com 

Community Service: Jan Williams  

920-348-5048                                                         

nurseonawing@gmail.com 

 

……………Sandy’s Corner…………........... 
                                                

 April showers are bringing May flowers.  As the 

weather gets nicer, we finally get a chance to get 

outside and enjoy the hopefully beautiful spring 

weather.   

   

My last conference as your District President was held 

this past Saturday at our Mayville post.  Hosted by 

Dodge County.  The theme was red/white/blue, the 

tables were all decorated and the members in Dodge 

County under the leadership of Eunice Seering the new 

County President made sure the day was perfect.  From 

the food to the gifts, to the decorations.  We had 89 

attendees which is the largest amount in a long time. It 

was great to see so many new attendees.   

 

Department Commander Jim Johnson sent greetings, 

and in attendance we were pleased to have our 

Department Auxiliary President Becky Mueller and 

Charles Konsitzke from the UW/MIA Recovery. 

 

Our new incoming officers have been elected.  

Congratulations goes to Kathy Olson your new 

incoming President.  Let’s wish her well on her new  

journey.  I still remain in my position until Department 

Convention and am here to assist you in any way. 

 

If you would like to make a recommendation to donate 

to a specific organization, please consider bringing it 

up to the Executive board at least by February of 2026.  

If nothing is mentioned the Executive Board will make 

the recommendations, at the 2026 Spring Conference.  

Thank you to all that participated. 

 

Please review the attached sheet for voting rights.  If 

you have any questions, please let me know. 

                  

               Thank you all for serving our mission. 

 
             REMEMBER the fallen… HONOR those who serve… 
                       TEACH our children the value of freedom. 
                          For God and Country-God Bless America 
                           “Together We Can Make a Difference.” 
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AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY DISTRICT 2 

 DEPARTMENT OF WISCONSIN 

 

Article VI – District 

Conference Section 2. 

The annual Conference shall be comprised of delegates, delegates-at-large, alternates and members 

from the Units within the District and guests. The District Officers, County Presidents, and Past 

District Presidents are Delegates-at-large, and delegates from Units with the District, shall 

have voting power. Alternates shall have, voting power, in the absence of a delegate from their 

Unit. Each Unit shall be entitled to two delegates and two alternates for the Unit itself, and an 

additional delegate and alternate for each fifty members or major fraction thereof which it shall have 

in excess of fifty members, whose Unit’s District dues have been paid, and whose State and National 

dues have been received by the Department Executive Secretary-Treasurer for that year in addition 

to Delegates-@-Large from each unit. 

 

10 – 75 members – 2 Del. & 2 Alt.         276 – 325 members – 7 Del. & 7 Alt. 

76 – 125 members – 3 Del. & 3 Alt.         326 – 375 members – 8 Del. & 8 Alt. 

126 – 175 members – 4 Del. & 4 Alt.        376 – 425 members – 9 Del. & 9 Alt. 

176 – 225 members – 5 Del. & 5 Alt.        426 – 475 members – 10 Del. & 10 Alt. 

226 – 275 members – 6 Del. & 6 Alt. 
 
 
Your unit/County & District By-Laws should have your guidelines for this when it comes to 
meetings, conferences and conventions. 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

May is Poppy Month 
June 14th  Flag Day 
July 18-20  Department Convention Green Bay 
August 23-27th  Tampa Bay, FL 
 


